
 

TANA WATER WORKS DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

ADDENDUM NO. 4 (2022-2024) 

1. Tana Water Works Development Agency (TWWDA) wishes to draw the attention of all Interested Bidders for the 

Tenders/Pre-qualifications 2022-2024, as had been uploaded on TWWDA Website and PPIP Portal on Tuesday 30th 

August 2022 to the REVISION OF BOQS ITEMS THAT WERE MADE DURING THE MANDATORY SITE 

VISIT THAT WAS CONDUCTED ON TUESDAY 20TH AND WEDNESDAY 21ST SEPTEMBER 2022 as 

indicated in the table below, and the herewith attached `areas of the BOQs`. The changes are now uploaded on the 

Agency`s website www.tanawwda.go.ke. 

 TENDER NUMBERS AND NAME NATURE OF CHANGE/S 

i.  TWWDA/T/001/2022-2023 (Construction of 

Ngariama Njukini Water Project) 

Revision of Items on Bill No. 4A: Raw Water Gravity Mains 

Revision of Items on Bill No. 4B: Treated Gravity Mains 

Revision on Bill No. 5: Mbiri Gichonjo Distribution Line 

Revision on Bill No. 15: Pumphouse and Generator Room 

 

2. This addendum shall form part and be construed as such for each of the indicated tender documents referred to herein 

pursuant to the section on ``Amendment of Documents` as explained in each bid; 

For further clarification, kindly use the email address indicated: ceo@tanawwda.go.ke or info@tanawwda.go.ke  

The Chief Executive Officer, 

Tana Water Works Development Agency 

P.O Box 1292-10100, NYERI 

Tel: 061-2032282 

Date: 26/09/2022 

 


